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Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: Year 9 Options Update 

The Year 9 options process is now complete from a parent/carer and student perspective.  We thank 

you for your time and consideration in making these choices and supporting your child with their 

decisions. 

The next step of the process is to manage over 2500 pieces of data, attempt to assign first choices, 

distribute teachers, and schedule Year 10 into the whole school timetable.  This is a time-consuming 

process and one we take great care and consideration over, especially in attempting to assign first 

choice subjects.  Where issues do arise, we will work with the students and yourselves prior to the 

allocation of subjects, therefore finding agreeable alternatives for our students. 

We understand the desire to know if students have received their preferred subject choices and we 

will keep you updated, but we would expect information to be circulated in Term 6 of this academic 

year. 

If you have any questions regarding options choices, please contact me at the Academy or by 

emailing danwalters@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk 

Yours faithfully  

 

D Walters 

Vice Principal 
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